
 

To: Montgomery College Employees  

From: Dr. Jermaine F. Williams, President  

Subject: Employee Appreciation Day  

Date: March 3, 2023  

  
On this national Employee Appreciation Day, I want to express my sincere gratitude for all your 
hard work and dedication in serving and supporting our students and our community. Just this 
week, I celebrated my first anniversary of service here at Montgomery College. During this year, I 
have encountered employees across a broad variety of roles, departments, divisions, and 
campuses who demonstrate immeasurable commitment to the College. I am continuously 
impressed with your day-to-day successes and your dedication to our students, our College, and 
each other. 
  
I want you to know: I see you. Your commitment and contributions are noticed and appreciated. I 
see you in the enthusiasm, growth, and achievement of our students. I see you in the cleanliness 
of our classrooms and labs, the shining floors, and the impeccable landscaping. I see you in the 
safe, efficient, and dependable operations of our programs, offices, and services across the 
campuses. I see you in the relentless pursuit of how to do better and do more for our students 
and our community. 
  
Your commitment and contributions expand beyond our physical locations. Your impact can be 
seen in areas such as our local schools, the workforce in our county businesses and industries, 
and, of course, in the students who transfer or take the next step in their learning and 
professional journeys. 
  
Again, let me share my heartfelt appreciation for your diligence, dedication, and commitment in 
making Montgomery College a pillar of the community, the state, and the nation. Thank you for 
all you do. 

 


